
The Irrawaddy covers a broad range of news on Burma and Burma-related 
issues. This comprehensive, region-wide coverage is valued by an 
increasing number of readers across the globe. In order to consolidate and 
broaden our coverage we welcome unsolicited articles, analysis, letters, 
photographs, cartoons and story proposals. 

One-page articles should be about 800 words in length, but longer, 
in-depth contributions of 1,000 or 3,000 words are also welcome.  Send 
your submissions to The Irrawaddy’s editorial department, at the email 
address editors@irrawaddy.org, or fax us at (66) (53) 273 986. They can 
also be sent by registered mail to The Irrawaddy PO Box 242, Chiang Mai 
University Post Office, Chiang Mai 50202, Thailand.     

Before offering contributions, please carefully read and study our coverage, 
contents, style, published articles and recent issues. We prefer submitted 
articles exclusively written for us. Material already published elsewhere 
will not be considered. Any questions related to submitted articles, editorial 
policies or editorial issues should be addressed to the managing editor, 
Kyaw Zwa Moe, at kyawzwa@irrawaddy.org or editors@irrawaddy.org. 
You can also phone us at (66) (53) 273 062 or fax us at (66) (53) 273 986. 

Submission
Guidelines

www.irrawaddy.org


